
 

 

  

Scouts BSA Troop 8G and Troop 282B 
Chartered by Mary Queen of the Holy Rosary 

Troop Website – www.t282.org 
We now have a Facebook page! 

By John Tomecek and Jan Eggum 
 

Newsletter for March 2023 
Troop 8G had a busy March.   The first weekend in 
March, the girls braved the windstorm and went to 
Camp McKee and earned Climbing and Citizenship in 
Society merit badges!!!  They began in the morning 
going over the safety procedures, equipment, and 
knots with instructors Hunter Dawson and Xander Riddell   
They then got to climb and rappel. 

Troop 8 going over safety procedures and equipment  

. 
Julieann Eggum and Annemarie Dvorak rappelling down the climbing tower  
********************************************* 

March 11, Troop 8G attended, Girls in Aerospace at the 
Kentucky Aviation Museum.   They learned about 
different careers in flying and space.   They also 
learned navigation and got to take a simulated flight.  

 

 

 

l to r - Annemarie Dvorak, Mya Rivard, Julieann Eggum and Molly Eggum  
 
********************************************* 

Friday March 24, 2023, both troops sold desserts at the  
fish fry 

Yum Yum 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Lincoln Noe delivering desserts to the people at the tables 

Upcoming Activities 

April  8 – Troops doing the fire at the Easter Vigil  
April 15 – Bike Trip 
April 18 – BSA Swim Test 

 



Troop 8G is actively looking to grow!  To join, girls must 
be between ages 11 to 17.  No prior Scout experience 
is necessary.   Meetings are at MQHR at 7:00 pm on 
Tuesday nights.   For more information about Troop 8G 
or Troop 282B, please contact either Scoutmaster 8G 
Jan Eggum, 859-353-1919, jghamo212@gmail.com, or 
Scoutmaster 282B Tom Musgrave at (859) 227-8187,  
trmusgrave@gmail.com 

******************************************** 

If you have an American flag that becomes worn, torn, 
faded or badly soiled and would like to have it retired, 
you can bring it to the church office or contact John 
Tomecek at 859-433-5646. 
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